
 

 1257 South King Street, Seattle, WA 98144 

 (206) 953-1305 / jwaseattle.com 

Date:                 February 7th, 2023 
  
Subject: Correction Notice #1 

  
Project: 6221 83rd Pl SE, Mercer Island 

MI project # CAO 22-013, SUB 1 

Grace Manahan (Planning); 
 
The following are issues and responses raised in the first correction round:   
 
 

Planning Review 

1. See comments on building permit 2207-110 

a. Please see the revised ECA set uploaded which has the revisions from the Building 
Permit included. Thank you.   

 
 
Geotech Peer Review 

1. Summary: The CAO SUB1 drawings should be reviewed by the geotechnical engineer of record 
with the dispersion elements specifically discussed with any design modifications recommended 
by the geotechnical engineer. Following their review or any design modifications, an updated 
statement of risk (MICC 19.07.160.B.3) should be provided by the geotechnical engineer. Once 
these items are resolved, it is our opinion that the design would meet the requirements of MICC 
19.07.160. 

a. Please see the Geotech consultant’s letter in response to these items. Thank you. 
 
 


